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 Frequently Asked Questions 
What is Air Force Home Community Care? 

The Air Force HCC program provides childcare for U.S Air Force Reserve/ Guard members during drill 
weekends. Care is provided in quality family child care homes throughout the United States. 

 

How do I apply? 
You will need to submit an Air Force HCC application and provide the following documentation: 

•Copy of your current license 

•First Aid and CPR certification  

•Liability Insurance Policy Confirmation 

•A copy of your most recent inspection report 

•A copy of your high school diploma/GED 
•A notarized copy of your most recent federal fingerprint based background check (required for all adults 

18 years of age and older). 
 

Will I receive notice before my weekend? 
Yes, upon approval you will be provided with a schedule for the unit you are serving. 

 
What is Child Care Liability Insurance? 

This type of insurance specifically covers accidents and injuries that occur in your daycare home. It is 
separate from your homeowner's insurance and car insurance, but it can be purchased from your 

usual insurance agent. 

 
How long will it take for the background checks to 

be processed by the FBI? 
Once Child Care Aware ® of America receives the completed background check packet, 

and sends it to the FBI, it will take approximately 12-14 weeks. 

 

How do I get a copy of my most recent inspection report? 
You can contact your state licensing office to request a copy be sent to you.  

 
 

Please contact us to find out if you are in an approved location:  

Child Care Aware ® of America  
1515 N. Courthouse Rd., 2nd FL 
Arlington, VA 22201  

Phone: 1-800-424-2246 Ext. 255 or 183 
AFHCC@usa.childcareaware.org  


